
11/07/2020 

MS Victoria Heaton 
12 / 46 - 52 Kentwell RD 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
Victoriajh23@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

I am writing as I’m extremely concerned as to the impact of the proposed development on the 
environment of War Memorial Park. The clearing of bushland and excavations will without 
doubt disrupt the fragile ecosystem of the creeks which are home to the Climbing Galaxias fish 
which are a threatened species. There are several more threatened species including the 
Pygmy Possum recorded on the development site. 

Sent: 11/07/2020 8:53:38 PM
Subject: Online Submission


